## 3 August 1945

## Dear Professor Gini,

I was extremely glad to got your letter of July the 4th, though sorry to hear what you tell me of conditions in the University of Rome. It is excellent that your family have person through a bad period so successfully. I have lost my alder son in the Air Force, but my ascend son in Egypt and my six da glacers are all well. Of course, I do not know when we shall see Harry again.

I look forward greatly to the re-establishment of international relations in anthematical statistics and other scientific subjects, and hope to be visiting Paris next April at the invitation of the Sorbonne and the Institut Poincaré. Porhaps it will be possible for his to meet on some such occasion.

I am scarcely any longer Editor of the Annals of Navanies
as I expect the new Galton Professor Dr Pennade, will soon take charge
on returning from Canada.

I will see that they receive a note
on your offprints.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely.